Barton & Loguidice, D.P.C.

Memo To: Sandy Creek Town Board Date:

From: DustinJ. Clark, P.E. Project No.:

Anthony M. Young, P.E.
Brett M. McVoy, P.E.

Subject: Board Update —WSA 3, WSA 4

January 11, 2023

1001.005.001
1001.010.001
1001.011.001

Water Service Area No. 3 Update:
e Activity Completed in Last Month and Current Activities
o Projectis complete.

o $30,000 will be withheld until spring to ensure that restoration withstands winter

e Schedule )
o Substantial Completion - Issued August 23, 2022
o Final Completion — Spring 2023

o Coastal Erosion Hazard Area
o NYS DEC hearing has been cancelled.

o Mike Fogel has recommended submitting a new variance application with additional
supplemental information. This will start the variance process over from the start.

o B&L worked with Mike to determine the scope of B&L's effort
» Estimated fee is $18,000 to complete a new variance application

o Inorder to move forward, the Town Board needs to agree to submit a new variance
since they would be the applicant and the CEHA group needs to agree to cover B&L's fee

via the established escrow account.

Water Service Area No. 4 Update:
e Onhold
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